
WE HAVE PLACES FOR 

RECEPTION FOR 

SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

Exciting environment 

Encourage independence 

Improve skills 

Do you require a Reception place 

for your child in September 

2021?   

We have places available.  

 

Please apply at 

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/bet

a/admissions/apply-primary-

school-place.aspx  

before 15.01.2021 

 

We also have limited places in 

other year groups. Please contact 

our school office for further 

details. 

Expressive play 

Promote abilities 
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